
 

 
 

Advisory Agenda Minutes 
April 8th, 2021 

 
Committee members in attendance – Fred Hirons, Jim Therianos, Todd Danner, Wes Forsythe, Zoe Withered, Guy 
Hamilton, Lauren Hadley, Scott Main 
 

 Zoom Meeting – Started 11am, Adjourned 12:15pm 
 

• Chair to welcome – Scott welcomed and thanked all that are participating in today's program advisory 
meeting. Scott announced that Patrick will be stepping down from the role of chair and from the 
committee for the time being. Scott asked for a new volunteer to be the chair.  
 

Lauren – Briefed the committee on the role of the committee chair 
 

Fred Hirons said he would be the new chair. Thank you, Fred, 
 

• Approve minutes for November 19, 2020 – Approved by Fred and Jim 
 

• Grant Tool Purchase Update – Scott gave an update to the following tool purchases. Also explained 
both grants to make the purchase possible. 
 

o 8-Laptops Techline Connect capable 
o 8-MDI2 
o 2-AC Leak Detectors 1234YF capable 
o 8-50” TVs to project Techline & other various programs 

▪ Helps meet COVID separation 
 

• ASEP current and future – Scott updated the committee on the following. Fred asked about what we 
are doing with the high school recruiting during COVID. Scott explained about the virtual tours being 
done by all faculty. Scott asked each of the committee members reach out to their local High Schools 
and other dealers to get young prospective candidates involved with ASEP Training. 
Zoe spoke about helping the current and future student with funding challenges. She recommended 
the committee to get involved with her to start the process. zwithered@shoreline.edu  

 

o Current Class and protocols – 6 current students 
o Future recruits (NEEDED) – 8 solids for Fall. 4-6 in process as perspectives. Scott said his target 

is 20 to start fall. He needs help to make that happen over the next few months. 
 

• College update – Guy spoke about the college being down on student enrollment college wide and the 
impact of that. Also, spoke about state and local college funding not being as strong in the current 
times. He reiterated the value that the FTE Grant will have for the program if we meet our targets by 
the end of next year. 

 

• Fall Advisory meeting date Thursday October 21, 2021 – Approved - Time 11am-1pm via Zoom or in-
person (Whatever is allowed) 

 

o Lauren to send out a “Save the Date” reminder. 
o Lauren to send out invite info and any related documents 3 weeks prior.  
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